
Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

MISSIONARY LETTER FOR DECEMBER 11, 2013

GSBC <GSBC@sc.rr.com> Wed, Dec 11, 2013 at 1:28 PM
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

 
----- Original Message -----
From: Autumn Roberts
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2013 9:52 AM
Subject: Happy Thanksgiving From The Roberts' Family

   

Happy Thanksgiving

from the Roberts’ family

We just wanted to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving
from India. We are so thankful for your loyalty to us and

your faithfulness.
We have so much to be thankful for, don’t we? God is so

gracious to save us and to allow us to serve Him.
We hope you have a great day with your families and

friends this Thanksgiving.

Jim, Autumn, Elijah and Ali Grace
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